Certificate of Merit April 2 and 3, 2016 
CSULB: Long Beach Branch
STUDENT INFORMATION
Please fill in the following information and bring this sheet with you to register.
NAME: _____________________________________CM LEVEL: _____________
Your Evaluation Day is: _________________ Your Evaluation Room is: ________
Your Evaluation Time is: ________________
WHEN TO ARRIVE: Arrive at least 30 minutes prior to your evaluation time.  Park in

Parking Lot 12, which is adjacent to the Music Department. Parking permits can be purchased from the meter in parking lot. The cost is $5.00 per day. The meter will accept both cash and credit card. The fine for not having a parking permit is $40.00.
*REGISTER IN THE DANIEL RECITAL HALL FOYER. Check in on both days if you are supposed to be there for both days. The Daniel Recital Hall Foyer can also serve as a Parent Lounge. Please remain quiet in the foyer.

WARM-UP ROOMS are on the lower level (B rooms) and are on a first-come, first-serve basis. If there is another student waiting in line, be courteous and limit your warm-up time to 10 minutes. You will check in with a teacher who will be near the warm-up rooms.
THEORY AND EAR-TRAINING TESTS: Both tests will be given only on Saturday, April 2nd in Room A311, unless other arrangements have been made with the Branch Chair. Please be especially quiet, as both tests are given in the same room. Ear-training will be given with branch MP3 players for all instruments. The Theory Room hours are 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  The Theory Room will be closed promptly at 6:00 p.m. No Theory Test will begin after 5:00 p.m.
THEORY TEST ROOM GUIDELINES: No electronic devices are allowed in the theory test room. This includes, but is not limited to: iPods, etc., Cameras, Cell phones, Backpacks.  Please use the restroom before you take the test. If you need to use the restroom during testing, a room monitor will escort you.
PREPARATION BEFORE CM DAY: Put your name on your music. Mark all selections with measure numbers along the left side of each page. Clip the pages that you will be performing and decide upon your preferred performance order. No photocopies of music are allowed under any circumstances.  Bring two original copies if you are using music for your performance.

ON CM DAY: Arrive at your Performance Evaluation Room at least 15 minutes before your scheduled Evaluation Time. Bring your music and open your books in the order in which you would prefer to play them. Dress neatly (no jeans or T-shirts) and wear shoes appropriate for pedaling if you are a pianist. Dress for the weather, as it may be cold and rainy and you will be waiting outside. Greet the evaluator with “Good morning” or “Good afternoon” and leave with a “Thank you.” Remember to take your music home with you.

PARENTS and TEACHERS:  It is CM policy that you are not allowed to listen at the door while your student is having his or her evaluation.
HAVE A WONDERFUL CM DAY!
